
Oxford County Promotes Tobacco Prevention at 

the Western Maine Recovery Rally 

Healthy Oxford Hills (HOH) participated in a community event on Sunday 

September 18th, called the Western Maine Recovery Rally. This event occurs 

every year in September during National Recovery Month (coordinated by the 

Western Maine Addiction Recovery Initiative) and HOH has had the pleasure of 

participating for several years. This event promotes recovery efforts and strives 

to diminish the stigma related to recovery. The Rally entails a march through 

Norway and South Paris followed by a presentation at Moore Park. This year 

HOH was able to table along with several other organizations promoting their 

individual goals and efforts. HOH gave out several materials related to tobacco, 

such as My life, My Quit cards, quitting tips pamphlets, Maine QuitLink cards, 

and more. 

This event creates a wonderful opportunity for organizations (like HOH) to get 

themselves out into the community. These facilities work with the public and 

since the pandemic, community collaboration has been more challenging. The 

Rally gives people the ability to promote their work, make themselves known, 

and allows them the opportunity to support the recovery community. HOH had 

a very successful time meeting people face to face and sharing information. 

This event also led to tobacco policy work with the Western Maine Addiction 

Recovery Initiative (WMARI)! 




